
 
 

 

NOTICE OF INTENT TO ADOPT A MITIGATED NEGATIVE DECLARATION 

FOR THE CLOVERDALE HIGH SCHOOL STADIUM IMPROVEMENT PROJECT   

 

In accordance with the California Environmental Quality Act, the Cloverdale Unified School 

District (CUSD) has conducted an Initial Study for the Cloverdale High School Stadium project and 

finds that the project will not have a significant adverse effect on the environment with 

implementation of mitigation measures.  Therefore, CUSD provides this notice of intent to adopt a 

Mitigated Negative Declaration for the proposed project. 

   

Project Description: The proposed project would involve upgrading the existing Cloverdale 

High School stadium and track to create an all-weather track surface, replacing existing turf field 

with artificial turf, installing subdrains, correcting existing drainage issues, and increasing field 

lighting efficiency.   

Project Location: The project site is located at the school’s existing stadium and track on the south 

side of School Street.  The high school campus address is 509 North Cloverdale Boulevard, 

Cloverdale, California. 

 

Comments on the Initial Study and Proposed Mitigated Negative Declaration:  CUSD requests 

your written comments on the Initial Study and Proposed Mitigated Negative Declaration during a 

30-day review period which begins January 23, 2020 and ends February 24, 2020.   All 

comments must be received no later than 5:00 pm on the last day of the comment period.  Please 

direct your comments to Jeremy Decker, Superintendent.  Emails may be sent to deckerj@cusd.org; 

U.S. Mail may be sent to 97 School Street, Cloverdale, California, 95425. 

 

Public Hearing:  A public hearing will be held to consider the project on March 11, 2020 before 

the Board of Education.  This meeting will be held at 6:00 pm at the Cloverdale High School 

Makerspace. 

 

Availability of Documents:  The Initial Study/Mitigated Negative Declaration and supporting 

documentation are available for public review at the CUSD offices and on the CUSD website:    

https://cloverdale-ca.schoolloop.com/  

 

For more information regarding this project, please contact Jeremy Decker, Superintendent, at 

deckerj@cusd.org or 707.894.1993. 
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